From: Hiten Patel <hiten@hitenpatel.ca>
Sent: Thursday, June 18, 2020 9:50 PM

To: Council@vaughan.ca; david.sherman@yrdsb.ca; juanita.nathan@yrdsb.ca

Cc: Clerks@vaughan.ca; Trustee Services <trustee.services@yrdsb.ca>

Subject: [External] please consider renaming The Benjamin Vaughan Complex

Dear Vaughan Councilors and YRDSB Trustees,

Westmount Collegiate attached to Rosemount Arena/CC and City Playhouse is collectively known as The Benjamin Vaughan Complex. As a Vaughan and York Region citizen residing 4km from this facility I ask that you work collectively to rename the complex to honour a different historical figure not tied to fighting the ending of slavery.

Thank you,

Hiten Patel





Call 365-597-0717 * Text/WhatsApp 416-262-5963 https://HitenPatel.ca